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July 2, 2020 
 
Dear Liquor Stakeholders, 
 
Thank you so much for your participation and suggestions in our working 
group last week as we kicked off the 2020 rulemaking season. We would like 
to announce the next liquor rules working group session, to be held on 
Tuesday, July 7, 2020 from 10am-Noon. Details for how to log on to this 
virtual rulemaking meeting, as well as drafts of the regulations to be 
discussed at that time, are found below. 
 

Meeting ID 
meet.google.com/xsu-tvfs-vke 

 
                   ) 
       -   -      
                    

 
We ask that if any formally recognized working group members are unable to 
attend any rulemaking session, that they designate a proxy and inform the 
Division of the substitution ahead of time, so that we may extend comment 
privileges to the proxy during the virtual meeting. 
 
Additionally, we have included the Agenda for the remaining rulemaking 
discussion items this year. We will make every effort to have the draft 
regulations that we will be discussing circulated several days prior to the 
working group for which they are scheduled. As always, written comments 
and suggested language are appreciated and accepted 
at: dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us. 

2020 Liquor Rules Working Group Schedule/Agenda 
 

Regulation 47-603 
 

Regulation 47-1101 
 

Regulation 47-505 
 
 
Thank you for your continued engagement and we look forward to seeing you 
next week. 
 
 
Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division 

 

 

http://meet.google.com/xsu-tvfs-vke
mailto:dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__app.getresponse.com_click.html-3Fx-3Da62b-26lc-3DBcN2Ef-26mc-3DIY-26s-3D5cczb6-26u-3DBNcmV-26z-3DEEbDQWm-26&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=Cq9HrRXxRS4xXxSimISEqGc7kbFg7FwtyuDGk3QlV-Q&m=rDxOfAMyLxAgpZuysYhYQ77hA3fj-oJIZVjnW8263Vg&s=zi3pou1Hjh74m0SQQjfvj31NOBhgNopbLqYiBUuTapo&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__app.getresponse.com_click.html-3Fx-3Da62b-26lc-3DBcN2SC-26mc-3DIY-26s-3D5cczb6-26u-3DBNcmV-26z-3DES58gL-26&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=Cq9HrRXxRS4xXxSimISEqGc7kbFg7FwtyuDGk3QlV-Q&m=rDxOfAMyLxAgpZuysYhYQ77hA3fj-oJIZVjnW8263Vg&s=LdbvewRWavcEj7cPPKe6olVeRw1RicnHhLsw9IU_1WU&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__app.getresponse.com_click.html-3Fx-3Da62b-26lc-3DBcN2hb-26mc-3DIY-26s-3D5cczb6-26u-3DBNcmV-26z-3DEI3mQNI-26&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=Cq9HrRXxRS4xXxSimISEqGc7kbFg7FwtyuDGk3QlV-Q&m=rDxOfAMyLxAgpZuysYhYQ77hA3fj-oJIZVjnW8263Vg&s=wBRfHc0PS5z0F2V4PeqjR-s9Mt2D3D9vljB1xhctfOE&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__app.getresponse.com_click.html-3Fx-3Da62b-26lc-3DBcN2Gv-26mc-3DIY-26s-3D5cczb6-26u-3DBNcmV-26z-3DEzc6GzH-26&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=Cq9HrRXxRS4xXxSimISEqGc7kbFg7FwtyuDGk3QlV-Q&m=rDxOfAMyLxAgpZuysYhYQ77hA3fj-oJIZVjnW8263Vg&s=I133WCyPv6U3CuLOriWZomcQ3MamOcILOcbxXHfjFeE&e=

